United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS
Great Plains Region
115 Fourth Ave SE
Aberdeen, South Dakota 57401

IN REPLY REFER TO:
Self Determination _
SDO-L-15-042 JUL -6 2015

Honorable Kevin Wright

Vice Chairman, Lower Brule Sioux Tribe
187 Oyate Circle

Lower Brule, South Dakota 57548

Dear Vice Chairman Wright:

The Great Plains Region Self Determination Office previously requested a monitoring site visit
with the Lower Brule Sioux Tribe on May 27-29, 2015 but due to unforeseen circumstances
we're unable to conduct the site visit at that time. In addition, we did not allow for enough time
to conduct a thorough review of the P.L. 93-638 contracts and grants with the Lower Brule Sioux
Tribe.

The Bureau of Indian Affairs respectfully requests to reschedule the monitoring site visit to the
week of July 20, 2015. The entrance meeting will be on Monday July 20, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. at
Tribal Headquarters, and an exit meeting on Friday July 24, 2015 at 10:00 a.m.

If you have any questions or if the above dates are not feasible please contact the Regional Self
Determination Office at (605) 226-7426.

incerely,

mlatt. (Wmk_

A0TiIHG Regional Director

cc: Superintendent, Lower Brule Agency
Comptroller, Lower Brule Sioux Tribe







